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11/03/21 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

To follow up the WL council letter last week I confirm that: 

Pupils in P4-7 will return to school on Monday 15
th

 March. 

To maintain social distancing we will resume the staggered start 

times and departures. 

STAGE ENTRANCE START  END Fri End 

P3/4 Back Playground Middle 

Door 

8.40 pm 3.00 pm 12.25 pm 

P4 Playground Side Fire Exit 8.45 pm 3.05 pm 12.30 pm 

P5 Back Playground Side Fire 

Exit 

8.45 pm 3.05 pm 12.30 pm 

P6 Back Playground Side Fire 

Exit 

8.40 pm 3.00 pm 12.25 pm 

P7 Back Playground Middle 

Door 

8.45 pm 3.05 pm 12.30 pm 

Please note: 

P3/4 children will be undertaking outdoor learning on Monday 

afternoons.  

P4 children will be undertaking outdoor learning on Thursday 

afternoons. 

P5, P6 and P7 children will now be undertaking outdoor 

learning on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

Please ensure the children come dressed for outdoor learning on 

these days. Please supply spare socks and suitable waterproof 

clothing and footwear. We do have a limited number of spare 

waterproof trousers and spare coats. Thank you. 

To support social distancing we are still adopting a soft start for 

all classes from 8.30 am.  

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club will resume from next Monday 8.00 to 8.30 a.m.  from 

front office entrance. After 8.30 a.m pupils are expected to enter 

school using their appointed entrance. 
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Please adhere to the wearing of facemasks and avoid lingering 

at gates and pathways to minimise interactions between groups. 

Please leave and collect your children promptly and do not allow 

children to play with other children from different classes whilst 

on school premises. 

Drinks Bottles and Toys 

We are unable to use the drinks fountains at present so please 

ensure your child comes to school with a drinks bottle filled each 

day. 

Items as before, will need to be kept within their own school bags 

on the backs of chairs in classrooms.  

Please remind your children not to being toys and items from 

home to play with. Thank you. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming all of our children back 

next week and be assured that Covid- Risk Assessment and 

cleaning measures will continue to take place in order to protect 

our whole school community. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hazel Thurlow 

 


